
 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

Reception: Lola Scott 

Year 1: Nyla Corner 

Year 2: Olivia Breckon 

Year 3: Abby-May Strang 

Year 4: Lola Rhodes 

Year 5: Tayla Cane 

Year 6: All of Year 6 

 

 
 

 

   

  

Lockwood Newsletter Friday 13th May 

2022 
 

 
 
          

  

Dear parents and Carers. 

 
It has been a very busy week in school and 

our Year 6 children have made us very 

proud with their sensible attitudes to their 

SATs. 

 

Reception, Year 2 and Year 6 will have their 

class photographs taken on Wednesday 

morning next week.  

 

I am attaching Term Dates for the next 

academic year and a calendar of proposed 

events for the term ahead. 

 

Stars of the week 

Reception:  

Year 1: Marcus 

Year 2: Eppy and Holly 

Year 3: Hayden and Letia 

Year 4: Daisy b and Connie 

Year 5: Rueben and Sam 

Year 6: All of Year 6 

 

 
      

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

House Points to date: 

 Red: 197 

    Yellow: 327 

Blue: 254 

   Green: 243 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance this week: 
Reception; 
Year 1: 86% 
Year 2: 96.6% 
Year 3; 83.7% 
Year $: 95.8% 
Year 5: 100% 
Year 6: 99.1% 

Congratulations Year 5 and Nursery am 
for making the magic 100% 
 
Our very active school council are in the 
process of discussing with classes how 
we can celebrate great attendance as 
classes and as individuals. 
 
I will let you know what the children 
think. 


